
Dear Parents & Carers,

The Contract Dining Company are delighted to be the caterers at

Loose Primary school. Having held prices for some time, the decision

has been taken that the school meal price will need to increase from

£2.40 to £2.64 as from 18th September 2023.

The Contract Dining Company will continue to offer an exciting and

varied range of meals which are both healthy and nutritious.

All our menus are developed in line with the nutritional standards set

by the School Food Trust and the Government’s Food Policy in Schools.

We do appreciate the tough challenging economic times that we are

all enduring, but I am sure you recognise that maintaining school

meals along with a skilled team to provide these are a critical part of a

child's journey through school.

The increase is, of course, a decision we’ve made reluctantly however

we are confident that we can continue to deliver a quality, value for

money lunch service for the pupils at Loose Primary School.

Yours Sincerely

The Contract Dining Company
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